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Thursday 10/06/21 

School Tour 9:30am 
 

Friday  11/06/21 
Pupil Free Day 

 

Monday 14/06/21 
Public Holiday 

 

Friday 18/06/21 
SAPSASA Girls Football  

Carnival 
 

Monday 21/06/21 
Governing Council 7pm 

 

Principal 

Wendy Moore 

OPENING DOORS TO UNLIMITED POSSIBILITIES 
 

Golden Grove Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 
OUR VALUES 

 
RESILIENCE-EMPATHY-SELF MANAGEMENT-PERSEVERANCE-COURAGE-TEAMWORK 

 

140 Bicentennial Drive 
Golden Grove 5125 

 
Phone : 8289 3137 

Fax : 8289 3138 
Email :  

Dl.1848.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website :  
www.goldengps.sa.edu.au 

 
SMS: 0416 906 270 

Term 2 Week 6, 3rd June 2021 

Current learning in classrooms and in the library focuses on the 

importance of National Sorry Day (Wednesday 26th May) and 

Reconciliation Week, which began Thursday 27th May.  

GGPS KIDS NEWS features this learning across the school. 

___________________________________________________________ 

Year 6 & 7 Student Congress Leaders recently attended a full 

day workshop at the Golden Grove High School to contribute 

to the high school’s planning for the intake of Year 7 next year.  

Our student leaders toured the new middle school building and met 

middle school staff.  They discussed middle school subject offerings, 

student life, school clubs and school events. They provided advice to 

the school about Year 7 needs 

and shared information about 

the way Year 7 operates at 

primary school.  

The Student Congress Leaders 

are  now  preparing  a 

presentation for all Year 6 & 7 

students to contribute to their 

high school ‘readiness’. 

Indi,  Kade, Chelsea,  Jessica, 

Pepule, Hudson & Liam 



 

COBBLER CREEK OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE & VACATION 

CARE 
 
TERM 2 WEEK 6 – OSHC NEWS       
 

The children have been engaged in a lot of art experiences using a range 

of natural materials in the lead up to Reconciliation Week, World 

Environment Day and celebrating Autumn.  Children have enjoyed 

learning and trying the various Indigenous art forms as they explore the 

new medium.  Autumn provides children with a variety of learning 

opportunities as they talk about colours, blending and contrast of colours 

in art, why the leaves fall and using the leaves to create art masterpieces. 

The hardcourt has been very popular over the past couple of weeks as 

children have been participating in foursquare challenges, hoop games, 

cricket, basketball, tennis and developing their gross motor skills such as 

hand/eye and whole-body coordination. 
 

 

Pupil Free Day 

 
If you require the Pupil Free Day, please book asap via text, email or in the communication book. 
 

Vacation Care Program 
 

The Vacation Care booking form will be available for families from Week 8, Tuesday 15th June.  

Copies can be found by the sign-in sheet or on our website www.cobblercreekoshc.com.au 

Bookings are essential. 
 

OSHC Facebook Page 
 

Just a reminder that OSHC has a Facebook page: Cobbler Creek OSHC. 

Please like our page as this is another place to obtain information and updates regarding OSHC. 
____________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for supporting Wear Colour for India day. 

Our students donated $1161.35 to  Help-a-School-Foundation’s     

“Join Hands for India” campaign. 

http://www.cobblercreekoshc.com.au


 
SAPSASA Soccer Success 

 
On Friday 28th of March was the SAPSASA Soccer Carnival held at Tilly Reserve. Our school competes in Division 

1 because we are a large school. It proved to be a great day for both teams with the boys finishing first and the 

Girls  3rd, with some very close games.  

 

Boys  
GGPS  0 loss to Gleeson 1 

GGPS 1 defeated Redwood Pk 0 

GGPS 5 defeated Heights 0 

GGPS 4 defeated St Davids 0 

GGPS 6 defeated  SFX  0 

 

Position 1st. We scored 17 goals and conceded 1. 

Goal Scorers:  Jacob B 5 ,  Xavier 3,  Hamish 5 , Scot 3 , 

Marko 1 (penalty) 

 

The boys were brilliant all day, and after losing our first 

match, from an error we made, they fought back 

brilliantly. Three teams finished with a 4 – 1 record, but                

as a team we scored the most goals. I was proud of 

the boys who after a scratchy first game, really clicked together as a team and our passing was superb at 

times. Thanks to our goal keepers Marko, Xavier and Kade for only conceding 1 goal . Scot was outstanding all 

day, moving into attack with speed, likewise Harrison and Ashton were unstoppable with their connection, 

speed and passing. Jacob was always dangerous and a great leader on the field with his 5 goals. Xavier and 

Kade were versatile whether playing forward or as goal keepers.  

Jordan created lots of opportunities for us, and was superb. Hamish was brilliant all over the field and ever 

dangerous around goal, hitting the net from sometimes 10 - 15 metres out. One shot was so powerful the goal 

keeper came off after it hit his shoulder. Marko proved to be our penalty master slotting a goal the Keeper 

didn’t ever see. Everybody played their role on the day, and I was especially proud of our defence who stood 

up to some immense  pressure at times.  

 

Girls  
GGPS 0 loss to Gleeson 2  

GGPS 2 defeated Redwood Pk  1 

GGPS 1 defeated  Heights 0  

GGPS 2 defeated SFX  0 

GGPS 0 drew with Wynn Vale 0 (overall winner) 

 

Position 3rd . 3 wins, a draw, and 1 loss. 5 goals 

scored, 3 conceded.  

The girls took on the might of Gleeson first up and 

were just out classed all over the field. Thanks to 

our brilliant goal keeper Charlotte, the score 

could have been greater. In the last game 

against top side Wynn Vale with the score 0 – 0 

with a minute to go Wynn Vale had an incredible 

5 shots on goal, which were all saved brilliantly by 

Charlotte. It was an unbelievable effort. Lilly was a 

power house all day for us, scoring 3 goals. She did a mountain of running, up and down the pitch, and was a 

great leader to all the girls. Georgia, Indiana and Milly all drove the ball forward and used their speed at every 

opportunity. Abbie was always in the play, and Louisa was just fantastic in defence. On many occasions she 

saved the day repelling attack after attack. Carla, Stephanie, Miah, Ruby and Maja all played their role in both 

attack and when defending, and it was their effort, persistence  which resulted into goals. They did amazingly 

well, when you consider we only had 2 players that actually play the game. 



Golden Grove Primary 

School 

Award Winners 


